## **HEALTH NEWS**

## **Local dentist** achieves continuing education award

NEW WINDSOR — Dr. John F. Carpenter of New Windsor has been recognized by the New York State Dental Association for completing more than 2,500 hours of



CARPENTER

continuing education. This award was presented during a meeting held at Bear Mountain Inn with 200 dentists in attendance.

Carpenter has traveled nationally and internationally to attend continuing education.

The focus of Carpenter's practice is comprehensive dental care, with particular emphasis on sedation and implant dentistry. He provides all aspects of dental treatment, including both restorative and surgical options for his patients.

A member of multiple dental organizations as well as a lecturer and author of numerous articles on dental implantology, Carpenter is a Fellow and Master of the Academy of General Dentistry, and a Diplomate in ICOI (International Congress of Oral Implantology). He is on staff at Westchester Medical Center's Department of Dental Medicine, where he lectures and teaches dental residents on a variety of dental topics.

For more information, contact Carpenter at 561-2330, or visit hudsonvalleydentalimplants.com or hudsonvalleydentalsedation.com.

## **Horizon Family Medical** welcomes Dr. Philip

GOSHEN - Dr. Sherin Philip has joined Horizon Family Medical Group's Washingtonville and Slate Hill offices.

Philip, a board-certified family practice physician, completed her



residency at The Wright Center for **Graduate Medical** Education in Wilkes-Barre, Pa. She began her residency at Sacred Heart Hospital in Allentown, Pa.

Philip was the co-creator of the

Residency Intern Survival Guide. a do's and don'ts manual for medical residents that "helps with orientation for new interns," she said. The guide gives tips on writing progress notes and managing different medical rotations. She also served as an emergency medical technician for the Spring Hill Community Ambulance Corps in Spring Valley.

Philip is available at 2904 Route 6. Suite 1. Slate Hill: call 355-4611. and also at 90 E. Main St., Washingtonville: call 496-2400.

## New staff members ioin Middletown Medical

TOWN OF WALLKILL - Middletown Medical has announced that physician assistant Samantha Adriaans and registered dietitian/certified diabetes educator Laura Ronen have joined its team of medical





**RONEN** 

Adriaans will serve patients as a primary care provider, as well as through Middletown Medical's Urgent Care Center. She is a board-certified physician assistant. and a recent graduate of Mercy College in the Bronx, where she received her

master's degree in

physician assistant

Through the collegiate program at Mercy College, Adriaans completed nine rotations in nine different areas of medicine. Prior to her time at Mercy, Adrianns attended Auburn University in Auburn, Ala., where she graduated with her bachelor of science degree in microbiology. She is also BLS/ACLS certified, and is proficient in conversational Spanish.

studies.

Ronen, M.S., R.D., C.D.E, brings nearly two decades of experience as a dietician to Middletown Medical. She is also a New York state-licensed dietitian and a member of both the American Association of Diabetes Educators and the Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics.

Ronen received her master's of science in nutrition and food studies from New York University in New York City. In addition to helping patients manage their conditions. Ronen has co-authored publications covering topics such as cholesterol management and diabetes.